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 The Board concluded that Glynn County does an admirable job of preparing for, 
communicating about, and cleaning up after tropical storms. With this in mind, the Board 
decided to offer residents a list of resources where storm information can be found.  
 The board also decided to encourage Association members to use Shaw’s Bounty’s 
Nextdoor website to share information among neighbors during a storm. The Nextdoor address 
is https://nextdoor.com/neighborhood_feed/ Currently, 43 of our 75 households (57 percent) 
are members of Nextdoor. We have 62 members in total with some households having multiple 
members.  
 

Hurricane and Tropical Storm Resources 
 
Glynn County emergency management agency: (912) 554-7826  
 
INFORMATION ABOUT PREPARATION 
Glynn County: glynncounty.org/644/Hurricane-Preparedness (includes evacuation, routes re-
entry and the like) 
Georgia hurricane Prep Kit: http://www.gema.ga.gov 
FEMA: https://www.ready.gov/hurricanes (hurricane preparation) 
 
NOTIFICATION 
GLYNN COUNTY CODE RED: https://www.glynncounty.org/671/CodeRED (emergency 
notification) 
 
GETTING A RIDE OR A PLACE TO STAY 
NEED-A-Ride: glynncounty.org/forms.aspx?FID=63 
Red Cross: redcross.org or https://www.redcross.org/get-help/disaster-relief-and-recovery-
services/find-an-open-shelter.html (information on shelters) 
 
FOR STATE HURRICANE RESPONSE ISSUES 
Call the Georgia Emergency Management at 1-800-TRY-GEMA or (1-800-879-4362). 
 
FOR MEDICAL OR HEALTH RELATED QUESTIONS 
Call the Georgia Department of Public Health at 1-866-PUB-HLTH (1-866-782-4584). 
 
 Although the Board is aware that some residents sheltered in place during the last 
storm, people who stay need to decide individually whether they are comfortable contacting 
neighbors about the conditions of the neighborhood. Whether you are leaving or staying, you 
may want to gather telephone numbers for your neighbors well before a storm is pending.  
 
 This information also will be posted on the neighborhood’s website 
https://shawsbounty.com/. 


